
 
 
05th August 2024 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 
From:  The Corporate Communications Unit 

NIDCO  
 

 
TEMPORARY CHANGES TO SAILING SCHEDULE FOR THE 

WATER TAXI SERVICE  
 
The public is being advised that the following temporary changes will be made to the sailing 
schedule for the Water Taxi Service on Tuesday 06th August 2024 and Wednesday 07th August 
2024. 
 
Tuesday 06th August 2024 
DEPARTURES FROM SAN FERNANDO:  
6:00AM | 8:30AM |4:00 PM 
 
DEPARTURES FROM PORT OF SPAIN: 
7:15AM |3:00 PM | 5:00 PM 
 
 

Wednesday 07th August 2024  
DEPARTURES FROM SAN FERNANDO:  
6:00AM | 8:30 AM | 4:00 PM  
 
DEPARTURES FROM PORT OF SPAIN: 
 7:15AM | 3:00 PM | 5:00 PM  
 
These schedule changes are necessary to facilitate our mandatory vessel surveys, which is 
essential to ensuring the continued safety and reliability of our operations. 
 

We understand that these changes may cause some disruptions to travel plans and sincerely 
apologize for any inconvenience. For further information regarding the amended schedule, 
please contact our customer service team at 226-7900 EXT 101 or EXT 212 
 
END.  
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